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Prof. Ari Kuncoro, Ph.D.

Dean of Faculty of Economics and Business
University of Indonesia

Dekanat Building

Ul campus

Depok, Indonesia

Dear Ari:

| am writing to invite you to participate in the 2019 National Bureau of Economic
Research (NBER) Development Economics Summer Institute meeting. The meeting
brings together some of the best scientists in the world working on issues revolving
around the economics of developing nations to describe and discuss recent important
advances in the field. We expect to have about 100 participants.

You are also welcome to attend the other Summer Institute Meetings that are
happening that week after the conclusion of the Development Economics meetings;
these other meetings continue through July 26.

We would be delighted if you are able to join us. | understand your expenses will be
covered by MIT. The meeting will be from July 21 through July 23, 2019, in Cambridge,
Massachusetts. The program for the meeting will be available in May.

Please let me know if you have any questions

Sincerely,

Rob Shannon
Assistant Director, Conference
NBER



